
 

 
 
24th August 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STANDARDS COMMITTEE – MONDAY 5TH SEPTEMBER 2016 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
Following consultation with the Vice Chair, the Standards Committee meeting 
scheduled for Monday 5th September 2016, has been cancelled and will now be held 
on Monday 3rd October 2016 at 1400 hours.    
 
I would appreciate it if you could amend your diaries accordingly and an agenda will 
be sent in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Assistant Director of Governance and Monitoring Officer 
 
To: Members of the Standards Committee 
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